
December 8, 2005 
 
 
 
TO:  Special Districts Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the December 16, 2005 Advisory 

Committee Meeting 
 
 
This is a reminder that since no proposals are scheduled for your review, 
the December 16, 2005 Advisory Committee meeting is cancelled, and 
that the next Advisory Committee meeting is scheduled for February 17, 
2006. 
 
The LAFCO staff wishes each of you and your family a very safe and 
happy holiday season! 

 
 
 
JAN BRYSON 
Executive Assistant 
 
/jb 


